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Direct Dial Num'. er

JNRC-253

August 1, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Jamesport Nuclear Power Station Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. STN 50-516

STN 50-517

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter is in response to Mr. Darrell Eisenhut's
letter of July 2, 1980 regarding estimates of evacuation time-
for the Jamesport site. The information as requested has not
been developed. We are currently awaiting receipt of a
certification from the New York State Board on Electric
Generation Siting and the Environment, which has jurisdiction
over Jamesport, before proceeding with further detailed
engineering.

Very truly yours,

- s

R. E. Plaskon
Assistant Project Manager
Jamesport Nuclear Power Station
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